
NEOkla Club Meeting   May 9, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, George Walker, and Wes Wood,  
The minutes of the April meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved. 
 
Autocross Report: There were 75 entries on Saturday and 90 on Sunday.  The next 
event is a 2 day divisional on Mother’s Day. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox There were 154 entries for the Super Tour at Hallett. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: The last event had to be rescheduled due to rain 
before the event.  There were 10 drivers for the event on May 7.  The next Rally Cross 
will be a MIDIV Round in June. 
 
Road Rally Report – Mike Halley: Upcoming rallies will be run under the Antiques 
Auto Club of America. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 
 
 


